dHomeowners

AT QUAIL. INC.

November 29, 2015

Lynette,

Per our discussions, the Homeowners at Quail,
Inc. board approves the use of our CSA 25
funds to repave the shoulders on the north side
of Valley Greens Drive from the Clubhouse to
the Lodge.

Respectfully,
&'\/

Jain L. Farnsworth
President
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